
Join us 
to celebrate the 

BRAND-NEW, STATE-OF-THE-ART 
Holly Middle School! 

Our entire Broncho community is invited to the new, state-of-the-art Holly Middle School to view 
the incredible new spaces for learning, collaboration and innovation. 

This world-class facility — made possible by the generosity of our community — reflects our shared 
values, commitment to excellence, and unshakable Broncho Pride. 

248-328-3100 OR VISIT HASK12.ORG 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL 

What: Holly Middle School Community Open House 

When: Thursday, Sept. 25, 5-6:30 p.m. 

Where: Karl Richter Campus, 330 East St., Holly, MI 48442 

https://HASK12.ORG

